
   
  

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

I would like to begin my letter this week by saying a heartfelt thank you for the many encouraging comments we’ve 
received following the letter I sent home in response to the published article in the LEP. Your affirming words and 

generous comments are a constant source of hope and reassurance that we are making a really positive difference in 
the lives of your children. I have asked the editorial director to publish the letter, which she has agreed to do! 

On a more practical note, please ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat and suitable shoes for Winter 
playtimes. I would also like to give another reminder that haircuts, school socks and hair accessories need to be in 

line with school policy, thank you. 
Please remember to check out the Picture News (Home version) on the school website- there are some great ideas 

for talking to your child about our fundamental British Values (linked to what we’re covering in school) which of 
course link so closely to our Christian Values. 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Isaac James in Y3 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Since Isaac has been in Reception, he has 
demonstrated an excellent attitude to work and shown a great deal of respect towards the whole school family. Keep shining 
Isaac, you are an inspiration and we are all very proud of you! 
 

PTA Meeting 
We have a very supportive and effective PTA which works very hard to raise funds for many of the special 
extras that add value to our children’s learning. The first meeting of 2019 is Monday 28th January at 3:30pm.  
Please come and join us WE NEED YOU! (children welcome, if quietly occupied) Tea, coffee and biscuits 
provided.  
Holidays  
A reminder that the Holiday List for 2019-2020 is available on the school website. Paper copies are 
available on request from the school office.  Please use this information to plan holidays that avoid 
taking your child out of school within term time. Remember: Parents who take a child of 
compulsory school age out of school, without permission, may be issued with a penalty notice from 
the Local Authority.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
       Thank you for your support,  
 
                                     C M Seagrave  
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Our theme this half term is Forgiveness 
 

TEAM POINTS 
Congratulations 

to the Yellow 
Team who won 
the most team 

points last 
term. They have 
a non-uniform 
day next Friday 

25th January. 
 

Food Market 
The Larches and Savick Community Association is a local volunteer led organization that has 

been running for over 15yrs on the estates.  
Their Food Market will be held on Friday 26th January at 1-2pm at Oaktree Court, Pressall Road, 
Larches. This will be done on a “pay as you feel” basis. The organisers just ask that people bring 

their own bag.  
 

Well done to the 
footballers who 
took part in the 
second round of 
the EFL PNE Kids 

Cup. They 
enjoyed their 

competition and 
showed good 

sportsmanship, 
even though they 
were knocked out 

at this stage.  


